= @

% College of Europe *
Collége d'Europe | 1N

Brugge Natolin

CoE/Acc/Ass/EL/514/196/09

Warsaw, 15th October 2009

Dear Madam,

Following the study trip organized by the College of Europe, Natolin Campus in Turkey I allow myself
to address you this letter together with my sincere acknowledgement for your contribution to our
2009 academic programme.

The conference that you chaired let the students acquire a deep knowledge about civil society in
Turkey, citizenship and women in social and political life.

We sincerely hope to pursue and enforce the cooperation we have established with you and the
institution you belong to in the future.

Thank you once again indeed for your participation and support.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Erwan Lannon

Director of Studies

European Interdisciplinary Studies Department
College of Europe

Natolin (Warsaw) Campus
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